
 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Guam Office of Public Accountability Participated in the 27th APIPA Annual Conference 

 

 

The Public Auditor, Audit 

Supervisor, and Audit 

Staff were among the 

participants in the 27th 

Association of Pacific 

Island Public Auditors 

(APIPA) Conference held 

in Pohnpei, FSM from 

July 25 to 29, 2016. The 

theme of this year’s 

conference was, “Fishing 

Together for a Pacific 

Free of Corruption and 

Poverty.” 

 

The one-week conference 

provided a wide range of 

courses with relevant 

topics on Audit, Audit 

Supervisory, Finance, Accounting & Management, and other courses to strengthen and enhance 

valuable skills each professional needs in today’s organization.  

 

This year’s APIPA Conference brought together over 300 auditors and finance officers throughout 

the Pacific including American Samoa, the Commonwealth of the Northern Mariana Islands 

(CNMI), the Federated State of Micronesia (FSM), Guam, Kiribati, Marshall Islands, and Palau. 

26th APIPA was hosted by Guam from August 3 to 7, 2015. 

 

 

 

From left: Public Auditor Doris Flores Brooks, Audit Staff Christian Rivera and Andriana 

Quitugua, and Audit Supervisor Llewelyn Terlaje 


